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Ottawa, July 4, 2023  

To: Her Excellency, the Honourable Ambassador Ms. Annick Goulet
Permanent Representative of Canada to the International Civil Aviation Organization/ICAO 
Subject: Sincere Congratulations on your new appointment
Your Excellency, 
On behalf of the National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC), I am honoured to extend our heartfelt congratulations on your new appointment as Canada’s representative to the International Civil Aviation Organization. 
Equally, I wish to express our gratitude for your service and excellent work during a most difficult times for peace and stability while you served as Ambassador of Canada to Romania, Bulgaria and the Republic of Moldova. 

The National Council of Women of Canada is particularly happy about your appointment as we understand that you are likely the first woman to represent Canada at the ICAO. 
We are confident that you will represent Canada with excellence, particularly as a role model for women and girls aspiring to follow your career path. 

I wish you continued success, 
Sincerely, 
Marianne Wilkinson
President, National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)
mariannew@rogers.com
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